November 6, 2017
To,
The Editor,
World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology.

Dear Editor,
Please find attached our revised manuscript entitled “Vitamin D in Esophageal Cancer: Is there a Role for Chemoprevention?” to be considered for publication in World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology. We thank the editors and the reviewers for their interest in our manuscript and for providing us with an opportunity to respond to the comments.  Appropriate revisions are made to the manuscript and highlighted in yellow.  
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Prashanthi N. Thota, MD, FACG,
Medical Director, Esophageal Center
Digestive Disease and Surgery Institute
Cleveland Clinic, 9500 Euclid Ave, Cleveland, Ohio 44195
Tel: 216-444-0780 
Fax: 216-445-4222
Email: thotap@ccf.org
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